Kings' Forest Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr R Newman

Headteacher: Ms H Porter



Friday 10th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 Stoat/Adder

Stoat and Adder Classes will be visiting the National Roman Legion Museum, Caerleon, Newport on Monday 11th December 2023. This visit provides the opportunity to study the life of a Roman Soldier

The children will depart at 9.00am and return by 3.30pm. Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a drink. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like the school to provide a packed lunch, please email admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk by Monday 4th December 2023.

The amount required in order to fund this visit is £11.00 per child, this price includes entrance, workshops and coach travel. Our preferred method of payment is online via Arbor.

No child will be omitted from the visit, however, we do need to cover the financial costs of the trip and if the cost is not covered the trip will be cancelled.

School uniform will need to worn and please ensure your child has a coat and appropriate footwear.

Blanket permission has already been provided by you so no consent is required for your child to attend this trip.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Griffiths & Miss Burrows







